
 

 

 

Congratulations High School Wrestling Student Athletes & Coaches!  

 

We are both honored and excited to welcome you to Coralville, Iowa for the inaugural and 
sanctioned IGHSAU Girls’ State Wrestling Tournament held at Xtream Arena. The Coralville area 
welcomes you and our wrestling community with great pride, and we look forward to hosting 
you for years to come. We hope that you and all the high school wrestling programs 
represented here will experience the promise behind our well-known Wrestling Town, USA 
brand.    

 

If you have any questions about your time here in the Coralville and Iowa City Area, please feel 
free to contact the Iowa City Area Sports Commission at 319-337-6592 or visit our website at 
thinkiowacity.com. From entertainment venues, beautiful sites, shopping, and just a cool vibe, 
the Iowa River Landing surprises visitors for all that it has going on! Big things are happening 
here in the Coralville area! For information regarding Xtream Arena please visit their website at 
xtreamarena.com.  

 

Once again, we welcome you to the Coralville community. The 2023 Girls’ State Wrestling 
Tournament will soon join the annals of IGHSAU’s incredible State Tournament history, and we 
could not be more proud to have you coming to town.  

 

Best of luck as you begin your state tournament experience! We are appreciative of the 
opportunity to share these memorable two days with you!  
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